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Freedom of Information request - Number of detainees held under 
immigration powers at sites other than Caste Peak Immigration Centre 
or Mau Tau Kok Detention Centre

11/03/2021 12:36

From: Raquel Amador <foi+request-576-632aa6b5@accessinfo.hk>

To: FOI requests at Immigration Department <rm@immd.gov.hk>

Dear Immigration Department,

I am writing to make a data access request about the number of detainees 
held under immigration powers, e.g. S26-S31, S32, S34 and S37ZK of the 
Immigration Ordinance (Cap 115), at detention sites other than Castle Peak 
Bay Immigration Centre and Mau Tau Kok Detention Centre. In particular I am 
referring to the detainees that were detained at sites and buildings 
referred to in point one of Schedule 1 to the Immigration (Places of 
Detention) Order, Cap 115B, on the basis of the Immigration Ordinance, Cap 
115? May I know, in each of the years between 2018-20: 

a) please provide the name of each site and the average daily population 
and of those how many are detainees 

b) please provide the name of each site and the population on 31 December 
of each year and of those how many are detainees 

c) please provide the name of each site and the number persons admitted in 
each year and of those how many are detainees 

Yours faithfully,

Raquel Amador

-------------------------------------------------------------------

This is a request under the Code of Access to Information facilitated via 
the accessinfo.hk website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
foi+request-576-632aa6b5@accessinfo.hk

Is rm@immd.gov.hk the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to 
Immigration Department? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://accessinfo.hk/en/change_request/new?body=immigration_department

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on 
the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:
https://accessinfo.hk/en/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web 
manager to link to us from your organisation's FOI page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------
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Freedom of Information request - Number of detainees held under 
immigration powers at sites other than Caste Peak Immigration Centre 
or Mau Tau Kok Detention Centre

11/03/2021 12:59

From: Raquel Amador <foi+request-578-5abd7221@accessinfo.hk>

To: FOI requests at Immigration Department <rm@immd.gov.hk>

Dear Immigration Department,

I write further to my last request under the same heading made on 11 March 
2021, to amend the section numbers quoted.

It should state "detainees held under immigration powers, e.g. S26, S27, 
S29, S31, S32, S34, S37ZK of the Immigration Ordinance (Cap 115)."

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Yours faithfully,

Raquel Amador

-------------------------------------------------------------------

This is a request under the Code of Access to Information facilitated via 
the accessinfo.hk website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
foi+request-578-5abd7221@accessinfo.hk

Is rm@immd.gov.hk the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to 
Immigration Department? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://accessinfo.hk/en/change_request/new?body=immigration_department

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on 
the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:
https://accessinfo.hk/en/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web 
manager to link to us from your organisation's FOI page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------
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